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Here are some updates from this month's Board Meeting:

e The Board is pleased to announce that we will be offering a contract to Mr.
Rick Favinger as our Owner's Representative for the building expansion
project. Mr. Favinger has already spent many hours creating a vision for the
Charter School's Expansion. He has also been working with eighth graders
on creating a model of what the students would like to see in their new
classrooms which will be available to view at the Halloween Carnival. Dr.
Wade has also asked carnival attendees to bring dollar bills to show their
support of the building expansion; every dollar collected goes to a fund that

will potentially be matched with grant funding!

e Next month's Board Member Election will be canceled. We would like to
welcome Amanda Redd and returning member Fred Zuercher, who will fill
the 2-year vacancies and will be sworn in at next month’s meeting. We still
have a 1-year vacancy and will be appointing another new member as
required by policy. If anyone is interested in this 1-year position, please
submit a letter of interest to Dr. Wade. Thank you to Susan Bernstetter and

Michelle Normandin for their service to the board.

e Be sure your students attend school on October 25th for an educational and
fun trip to the Lake George Fire Department to review fire safety. HUGE
THANK YOU to Camp Alexander for lending us vans to transport students to

and from the fire station!




